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Collections on Regular Schedule 
 No Delay for Columbus Day Holiday 

 
 
 

CVWMA curbside recycling and trash collections will continue as regularly scheduled 

for the Columbus Day (October 8) holiday.   There will be no holiday delay for curbside 

recycling on Monday, October 8th or the rest of the week. Residents should place bins at the 

curb by 7 am on their normal scheduled collection day.  

 

There will be no holiday delay in trash collection service for the City of Hopewell and 

the Town of Ashland on Monday, October 8 or the rest of the week. Residents should place trash 

carts out on their regularly scheduled day. 

 

For additional information about CVWMA programs, please call the Recycling Hotline 

at 340-0900 or the Trash Hotline at 425-0500 or visit www.cvwma.com. 

 
                                                                     # # # 
 

 
Serving the cities of Colonial Heights, Hopewell, Petersburg and Richmond, the Town of Ashland and the  

counties of Charles City, Chesterfield, Goochland, Hanover, Henrico, New Kent, Powhatan and Prince George 


